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Rachel Pikus, a 2006 graduate of the Department’s Professional & Technical 
Communication degree program, has accepted and begun a new professional 
position as Electronic Communications Specialist in RIT’s Department of 
Development and Alumni Relations.  Rachel’s previous position was with the 
International Museum of Photography at George Eastman House where she 
coordinated public relations and member services.  Congratulations, Rachel! 
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